The SSWG Data Set A meeting concluded on the same day the June ROS meeting was held.  The SSWG has not met again since the June ROS meeting.
 

A detailed evaluation of the data set A cases conducted by ERCOT showed that there are numerous minor errors and inconsistencies that should be cleared up.  Most of them are related to items like zero impedance thresholds, Pgen/Pmax discrepancies, inconsistent line ratings, and mismatches between TPIT projects and those projects actually included in the cases.  Although it is very likely that the cases could be posted with these discrepancies without significantly affecting the accuracy or validity of studies or analyses, as SSWG Chairman I have decided to extend the time for posting DSA cases from Friday, July 8th, to Friday, July 15th, in order to give TDSP's an opportunity to address these discrepancies and ensure that the posted cases will be as accurate as practical.
 

I will be unable to attend the July 14th ROS meeting and have arranged for Ken Chui, the SSWG Vice-Chairman, to deliver the SSWG report to the ROS.
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